THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

October 30, 2015

TO:

School Board Members

FROM:

Craig J. Nichol

Chief Human Resources and Equity Officer

VIA:

Robert W. Runcie RWR

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO POSTPONE ONE (1) NAME: M. VASSELL FROM G-4,

PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS FOR NON-INSTRUCTIONAL SEPARATION OF EMPLOYMENT AND DISCIPLINE FOR THE 2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR, FOR THE NOVEMBER 3, 2015 REGULAR

SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

Please postpone One (1) Name: M. Vassell, from G-4, Personnel Recommendations for Non-Instructional Separation of Employment and Discipline for the 2015-2016 School Year, from the November 3, 2015 Regular School Board Meeting to the December 8, 2015 Regular School Board Meeting. Item will be finalized for December 8, 2015 Regular School Board Meeting.

RWR/CJN/EMC:sl

c: Senior Leadership Team